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From: Virginia Wright

To: TSP comments
Subject: Support draft as is
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 7:28:21 AM

Thank you for your consideration of my comments on the proposed amendments to
the Rocky Shores Habitat Management Strategy.

I am a full time resident in Cannon Beach. | am out on the beach most days, often
more than once. | support the Working Group’s opinion that changes to the draft are
not necessary. | feel the proposed changes by some citizens are addressing a
problem that doesn’t really exist. People and their pets are not bothering or affecting
the birds and wildlife of Chapman Point and Ecola Point. The existing
Management Strategy offers the protection and preservation that the coast and
shoreline needs.

Thank you for the work that you do to support the coast that we live on and love. |
appreciate all the time you put it!

Virginia Wright
Cannon Beach
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